
 
 

 
Prof Shilun Qiu 
State Key Lab of Inorganic Synthesis & Preparative Chemistry 
Jilin University 
Changchun 130012 
China 
 
 
Dear Prof Qiu, 
 
It is my great pleasure to invite you to attend the Roundtable Workshop for Inorganic 
Chemistry, which will be held in Brisbane during January 5-9, 2017. The Workshop will 
bring together the leading scientists in Inorganic Chemistry from both Australia and China 
sides. The discipline of Inorganic Chemistry in Griffith University was ranked 5, the highest 
score in this field, in last year ERA ranking among Australia, which is a tremendous 
outcome to our university. I believe the great achievement has been benefited from the 
close and efficient research collaborations internationally, especially with Chinese 
prominent researchers in recent years. So this workshop will be aiming on developing 
further strategies to enhance our existing collaborations and establish new relationships, 
exchanging the latest research progress, discussion of future research directions and further 
build up friendships. 
 
I look forward to meeting you in Griffith University. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Xiangdong Yao, PhD 
 
Professor of Energy Materials 
Director, Australia-China Joint Lab for Energy & Environmental Materials 
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